
           The Reclaimed Timber Association and the Thai-EU FLEGT Secretariate Office called
for the first meeting online on 28 January to present the Supply Chain Control of Reclaimed
Timber project’s findings. 

            The project had collected data of reclaimed timber supply chain from samples in the
six regions – Northern, Northeastern, Western, Central, Eastern, and Southern, of Thailand.
The findings have shown gaps in the current supply chain; there is no clear regulation
governing reclaimed timber, the definition of reclaimed timber in Thai law is not
comprehensive and there are also problems with importing and exporting process of
reclaimed timber and issue with products that contain reclaimed and new timber. 

           The sub-working group concludes that these issues will be presented to the ad-hoc
working group for consideration. The project consultant of the reclaimed timber supply
chain will revise the gaps analysis outline and present it at the 2nd ad-hoc working group
meeting.

The sub-working group reviewed gap analysis of the
current supply chain control of reclaimed timber
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